Due to the covid-19 situation, we have following information for our customers and partners:

There are currently no infected or quarantined employees at Bording, and we will continue to serve
our customers — however primarily through Skype, mail and phone calls. We will avoid physical
meetings as far as possible.

We follow all instructions from the authorities and we take our precautions, which is why most
employees will work from home and be available online.

In addition, we have initiated a number of internal procedures to reduce the risk of infection
spreading at Bording.

We do everything we can to prevent the situation from affecting our customers, and our customers
will still be able to contact us and place orders - but most importantly, we are thinking about safety

and limiting the infection risk.

You are more than welcome to contact us if you have any questions regarding our handling or
specific tasks/orders.

We are monitoring the situation closely and will keep updating.



